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Personal Electronic Equipment Policy
Introduction

Electronic equipment is a significant cause of fires. Portable devices pose a higher risk due to the wear and tear that the power leads are subjected to.  

This policy sets out our position on staff bringing in personal electronic equipment to The Montessori Place.

Requirements

To help ensure the safety of everyone at The Montessori Place, it is a legal requirement that every year a qualified electrician checks the condition of all portable electronic equipment used at The Montessori Place (e.g. phone chargers, lamps, laminators and kettles).

It is the policy of The Montessori Place that no personal electronic devices, including phone chargers, are connected to an electric socket on the premises.

This does not preclude you from using a personal electronic device (such as a phone or an iPad) in the office and other staff areas at such times as has been agreed with your line manager.

Should you wish to, you may also include your personal electronic device amongst the devices that our qualified electrician checks and approves of, during the annual PAT testing process. Once your device has been PAT tested, you may use that personal electronic device for the duration of one year (or until the next PAT test, whichever is sooner).

These requirements can be little inconvenient for each of us, but helps ensure the safety of everyone.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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